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DR. SETH KASTLE NAMED A 2023 STAND-TO-VETERAN 

LEADERSHIP PROGRAM SCHOLAR 

6/12/23 

Dr. Seth Kastle, Assistant Professor of Leadership Studies and Director of 
Military Program Innovation at Fort Hays State University, has been 
named one of 34 scholars who will form the George W. Bush Institute's 
Stand-To Veteran Leadership Program’s fifth annual class. 

 

 

GOV. LAURA KELLY CEREMONIALLY SIGNS AFFILIATION BILL 

AT FORT HAYS STATE CAMPUS 

6/14/23 

More than 200 people packed into FHSU’s Memorial Union Wednesday 
morning to witness Gov. Laura Kelly’s ceremonial signing of House Bill 
2290. 
More media coverage at: KWCH and Hays Post 

https://www.fhsu.edu/news/2023/06/dr.-seth-kastle-named-a-2023-stand-to-veteran-leadership-program-scholar#gsc.tab=0
https://www.fhsu.edu/news/2023/06/dr.-seth-kastle-named-a-2023-stand-to-veteran-leadership-program-scholar#gsc.tab=0
https://www.bushcenter.org/topics/veterans/veteran-leadership
https://www.fhsu.edu/news/2023/06/gov.-laura-kelly-ceremonially-signs-affiliation-bill-at-fort-hays-state-campus
https://www.fhsu.edu/news/2023/06/gov.-laura-kelly-ceremonially-signs-affiliation-bill-at-fort-hays-state-campus
https://www.kwch.com/2023/06/15/fort-hays-state-nw-kansas-technical-colleges-enter-partnership/
https://hayspost.com/posts/872fe3dc-9a11-4d55-8042-0157823209d0


 

COLLEGE OF EDUCATION HIRES NEW FIELD EXPERIENCE 

DIRECTOR 

6/14/23 
FHSU College of Education announced that Rachel Wentling will begin her 
position as field experience director Aug. 6. Ms. Wentling, former principal at 
Holy Family Elementary School, replaces Dr. Scott Gregory, who will continue 
in the position until Aug. 6. 

 

     

KWEC TO HOST FIELD BIOLOGY EVENT IN JULY 

6/13/23 

The Kansas Wetlands Education Center invites students who have 
completed seventh to 11th grade to “come and get their hands dirty” as 
they explore different field biology methods with experts at Cheyenne 
Bottoms. 

 

SCIENCE AND MATHEMATICS EDUCATION INSTITUTE HOSTS 

SUMMER YOUTH ACTIVITIES 

6/14/23 
A free outdoor event Tuesday hosted by FHSU’s SMEI, focused on rockets, 
catapults and scientific weather balloons. 

 

 

PRESIDENT AND DELEGATION RETURN TO CHINA FOR THE 

FIRST TIME SINCE 2019 

6/1/23 

President Tisa Mason led a small delegation of FHSU leaders on a 
whirlwind 13-day trip to China late last month. The first stop on the trip 
was at Sias University, where the group participated in a homecoming 
celebration, attended commencement, and visited the Soybean 
Innovation Center along with a delegation from the Kansas Department 
of Commerce. 
The group then traveled to Shanghai to visit two relatively new 
international partners, EPIE and Wuxi University. The tour finished at 
Shenyang Normal University where the delegation joined in a 
celebration of the 20th anniversary of the FHSU-SNU partnership. 
 

 

https://www.fhsu.edu/fieldexperiences/
https://www.fhsu.edu/fieldexperiences/
https://www.fhsu.edu/news/2023/06/kwec-to-host-field-biology-event-in-july
https://hayspost.com/posts/e4280b23-4d22-47e0-82f8-c9b79443dd2e
https://hayspost.com/posts/e4280b23-4d22-47e0-82f8-c9b79443dd2e
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